
 

 
 
 

     
 

Our Ref: EMC/2017/192 

Date: 19
th
 June 2018 

 
 
Attention Maria Short 
Canterbury City Council 
Council Offices 
Military Road 
Canterbury 
Kent, CT1 1YW 
 

By Email Only 
 
Dear Maria 
 
Residential Development at Havelock Street, Canterbury, Kent  
CA/18/00260 ~ Discharge of Condition 6 
 
 
We refer to the correspondence received from Southern Water under cover of their letter dated 29th May 
2018 with regard to consultation on the discharge of the above condition. 
 
As requested, we attended site on the 13th June 2019 and carried out sewer tracing using drain dye to 
confirm the connectivity of the existing road gullies that receive the existing surface water run-off from 
the pre-developed site as discussed within the Drainage Impact Assessment. 
 
Attached are photographs taken during the investigations and demonstrates connectivity to 
TR15582001. 
 

 
We trust that the above and enclosed meets with your approval, should you require any further 
clarification please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Paul Lavender 
 



  
Page 2 

 

  

 
 

Frame 1 ~ Road Gullies at the end of Old 
Ruttington Lane looking towards Broad 

Street 
 

 
 

Frame 2 ~ Gully Frame lifted and bucket of 
water with flourescent drain dye seen in 

background ready to pour in the gully 
 

 

 
 

Frame 2 ~ Cover to TR15582001 removed 
under traffic control 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Frame 4 ~ Drain Dye emerging at 
TR15582001 

 
 
 


